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Thursday 5th March 2020 

Dear parents/careers, 

 

This year we will be running a variety of different sporting activities during the 

week of sport relief. As some of you may know each year group has been given the 

opportunity to participate in different sporting activities or been given the chance 

to lead some sporting activities.  

 

This has lead me to the idea of hosting a Scooter board race for the younger 

years of the school. How this works is children in reception, year 1&2 will be split 

into different teams and they will compete in different races to see who can win. 

This encourages team work and a competitive edge for students.  

 

It has come to my attention that some parents/careers may wish to watch their 

children in action, so I am pleased to announce that we will be offering you the 

chance to come along and support the fun! As we are trying to raise money during 

sport relief week we will be asking for a minimum donation of £1 per person 

which will be collected on the day.  

 

This event will be taking place on Thursday 12th March and doors will open for 

spectators at 1:30pm. It would be lovely to see students being supported by 

everyone so we look forward to seeing those of you who can make it. If weather is 

looking okay we will aim to get outside however, if it is raining we will be inside.  

 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Miss Larter 
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